
 

 

 

 
 
January 31, 2020 
 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
    
Dear Representative:  
 
On behalf of Associated Builders and Contractors, a national trade association with 69 chapters representing more 
than 21,000 members, I am writing to express our opposition to the Protecting the Right to Organize Act (H.R. 
2474). ABC strongly urges you to oppose H.R. 2474 and will consider this a �³�.�(�<���9�2�7�(�´���I�R�U���R�X�U��
scorecard on the 116th Congress.  
 
While proponents of this bill claim it will simply protect the ability of workers to join a union if they so choose, 
the PRO Act would strip workers of their privacy, freedom and choice.  
 

unionization efforts.  
 
The PRO Act also �F�R�G�L�I�L�H�V���L�Q�W�R���O�D�Z���W�K�H���1�D�W�L�R�Q�D�O���/�D�E�R�U���5�H�O�D�W�L�R�Q���%�R�D�U�G�¶�V���F�R�Q�W�U�R�Y�H�U�V�L�D�O���M�R�L�Q�W employer standard, 
which �W�K�U�H�D�W�H�Q�V���R�X�U���F�R�X�Q�W�U�\�¶�V���V�P�D�O�O���D�Q�G���O�R�F�D�O���E�X�V�L�Q�H�V�V�H�V���D�Q�G���F�X�U�E�V���W�K�H���I�U�H�H�G�R�P���R�I���H�P�S�O�R�\�H�H�V���W�R���Z�R�U�N��
independently through gig economy platforms and traditional independent contractor roles. 
 
Since 1943, a total of 27 states have passed right-to-work 


